
 

 

 Kipling Avenue 
Warwick 
CV34 6LD 
 
Telephone: 01926 775453 
Email: 
admin2325@welearn365.com 

   
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins, B.Ed NPQH 

 
 

 
28th September 2023 

 
Phonics, Reading and Handwriting Meeting – Tuesday 10th October 2022 @ 6pm 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting where we can share strategies that will help 
you to support your child with phonics; learning the letter sounds, blending these to 
read and segmenting these to spell. This workshop is open to all parents In Reception, 
and Year 1 and will be held in the main hall from 6pm. 
 
We have been developing our approach to teaching phonics and reading and would 
like to share strategies that you can practice at home to support your child's progress 
with the tricky skill of reading and writing. 
 
Teaching staff will share how we teach new sounds in our daily phonics lessons and 
how the children apply this new knowledge in their reading and writing. At the 
meeting, we will give you some resources that will enable you to practice and embed 
the learning with your child at home and share our new digital online reading system. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and sharing our ideas. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
EYFS and Year 1 team 
 

 
 
 


